
   

Contact our School  

Email  

delungra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Website  

www.delungra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

Phone 

02 6724 8407 

Fax 

 

Wednesday 

October 27 

Virtual Musica Viva 

 

Wednesday  

October 27 

November 3 

November 10 

Kindy Transition 

 

 

Wednesday 

3 November 

Life Education 

Important Dates 

to Remember ! 

Newsletter Issue 30 October 18, 2021     Term 4  Week 3 

Covid –19 Guidelines 
Thank you to all our families who have been 

keeping their children at home if they are 

feeling unwell. This has helped to keep our 

community safe. 

Whilst there have been many changes to the 

COVID restrictions in communities across 

NSW, our school continues to operate under 

Level 3 guidelines. 

Please see the information below so you know 

what to do if your child is unwell. 

A reminder for all families 

Students must not attend work or school if 

unwell, even with mild symptoms of COVID-19. 

Any person with any COVID-19 symptoms 

must be sent home and not return to school 

unless: 

• they have isolated for 10 days, when no 

medical certificate is available 

• they have a negative COVID-19 test result 

and are symptom free. 

 

In circumstances where children have other 

medical reasons for recurrent symptoms, a 

letter from their GP is sufficient to negate the 

requirement for a negative test. 

Anyone who is unwell with COVID-19 

symptoms is strongly encouraged to get tested 

and self-isolate until a negative result is 

received. Find your local testing clinics. 

For more information please use the link 

below: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for

-families/level-3-schools 

 

 

 

 

 Kindy Transition 
 Kindy transition will be held on three days: 

 

Wednesday October 27 9.30—11.30am 

Wednesday November 3 9.30—11.30am 

Wednesday November 10 9.30—1.30pm 

 

Students will need to bring a hat, water bottle 

and piece of fruit with them. 

 

The following Covid-19 requirements must be 

adhered to: 

 

• Students must be fully enrolled prior to 

attending the transition program 

• There will be a cone with your child’s 

name on it outside of the school gate.   

Please wait here while abiding to social 

distancing rules.  Mrs Dawson will come 

and collect your child.  This is the same 

spot they will be picked up. 

• Please provide the information sheet to 

Mrs Dawson 

• Wait outside at the cone for             

Mrs Dawson to deliver your child 

• Please ensure COVID safe practises are 

adhered to at all times.  No gathering in 

groups 

 

We are really looking forward to welcoming 

our Kindy 2022 class to our school and hope to 

make their transition to school an exciting and 

enjoyable time for them. 

 

School Visitor Check-in 

A single School Visitor Check-in system for 

every school across the state will commence 

today.  The Department of Education has 

partnered with Service NSW to provide a 

streamlined, digital school sign-in system for 

visitors and contractors at every NSW 

government school. 

Benefits of the new system include- 

• Linked to NSW Health’s COVID-19 

contact tracing        ensuring every 

school is compliant with the NSW 

COVID-19 Mandate. 

Library Day 

Thursday 

Primary class 

Friday  

Infants class 

Sport              

Thursday  

Primary and infants classes 
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• Giving every school greater access to streamlined NSW 

Government services. 

• Visitors such as parents and carer, contractors, service 

providers and volunteers. 

All Check-ins must be made at the office, using Services NSW 

and the School Check-in feature at the bottom of the app. 

There has been a few issues today, but hopefully these will be 

fixed this week.  Visitors can be checked in at the office using 

an Ipad if you have phone issues. 

Musica Viva 
Students will enjoy another virtual Musica Viva performance 

on Wednesday October 27, at 10.00am. 

 

Adventures in Antarctica 

 

World-renowned harpist Alice Giles and fellow harpist Liena 

Lacey take students on a sonic journey to the icy plains, 

mountainous horizons, and unique wildlife of Antarctica.  

Students will discover the frozen wonder of this fascinating 

continent, complete with footage from Alice’s own Antarctic 

expedition set to the ethereal sounds of the harp. 

 

Our students really enjoy Musica Viva, their performances give 

our students access to high quality professional musical 

performances not available locally.  

 

Delungra Public School Koala Project 

We still have more trees available, please call the school on 

6724 8407 if you are interested in receiving some seedlings. 

Use of School Grounds 

The use of school grounds before and after school or during 

school holidays is prohibited.  Unfortunately there has been 

damage reported from the unauthorised use school grounds 

and facilities.  The oval adjacent to the tennis courts is available 

for community use. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hunter  Term 4   Week 3 

For wonderful enthusiasm in French Cricket. 

Ruby   Term 4   Week 3 

For excellent leadership with the younger 

students. 


